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Lamar Young…...……………………………….6th
Vivian Hudson…..……………………………..11th
William Curtis…………………………………..24th
Quinton Youmans…..…………….………..….27th
Doug Goldman…….………………………..…29th

In the congregation my foot stands in an even place…..Psalm 26:12

NEWEST MEMBERS

Jeff Crowder…...Newk’s Eatery…................770-261-1095
Dave Rajkumar…Lutrotes Studios, LLC…678-207-6138

That I may publish with the voice of  
thanksgiving and tell of Your wondrous 
works…............................….Psalm 26:7                       

Origins of  Father’s Day
Mrs. John B. Dodd, of Washington, first proposed
the idea of a “father’s day” in 1909. Mrs. Dodd
wanted a special day to honor her father, William
Smart. William Smart, a Civil War veteran, was
widowed when his wife(Mrs. Dodd’s mother) died
in childbirth with their sixth child. Mr. Smart was left
to raise the newborn and his other five children by
himself on a rural farm in eastern Washington state.
It was after Mrs. Dodd became an adult that she
realized the strength and selflessness her father
had shown in raising his children as a single
parent.
The first Father’s Day was observed on June 19,
1910 in Spokane, Washington. At about the same
time in various towns and cities across America
other people were beginning to celebrate a
“father’s day”. In 1924, President Calvin Coolidge
supported the idea of a national Father’s Day.
Finally, in 1966 President Lyndon Johnson signed a
presidential proclamation declaring the 3rd

Sunday of June as Father’s Day.

JUNE 
NETWORKING EVENTS

JUNE 3

Smyrna Business Association
At the Smyrna Community Center

11:30 – 1:00
Speaker: Stephanie Nelson

(The Coupon Mom)

“3 Keys to Business Success”

Register at Smyrna Community Center 
or 

Join virtually for free via Zoom

Or Call us for more information

JUNE 10

Gary Hill Network
Mix & Mingle #2

Atkins Park Restaurant
5 pm – 7 pm

In Private Room

Registration Requested
Call to confirm

770-738-6961

Thank you
Gary & Renee

JUNE 17

Gary Hill Network
Monthly Luncheon

Los Bravos Mexican Restaurant

11:00 – 1:00

Registration Requested
Call to confirm

770-438-6961

Peace & grace,
Gary & Renee


